
Important Dates to 
Remember this 
Summer Term 6: 

Maple Class Y6 Swimming  
every Tuesday for 4 weeks 
from 11th June.  

Redwood will start swimming 
every Thursday from the 
20th June.  

Sports Day Friday 21st June  
1pm  

Wednesday 26th June Non-
uniform Day 

Friday 28th Y6 visit Marling 
School for Perfume 
Experiment Day. 

Friday 5th July—Summer 
Fete 

Annual Pupil reports out to 
parents wk beg: 8th July 

Wednesday 10th July Y6 
Rednock meeting for parents 
and pupils—meet the Tutor 
6pm at Rednock School 

12th July All children meet 
their new teacher and class.  

16th July Whole School End 
of year production matinee 
and evening performance  

17th July Whole School End 
of Year Production—Evening 
performance only . 

18th July Y6 Leavers Special 
After School Event . 

19th July Y6 leavers assembly  
1:45—2:15pm 

Friday 19th July School 
breaks up for the Summer 
Holidays at 2:15pm 

Further dates will be 
added soon! 

 

Year 5 Open Morning at Rednock School 
Rednock are holding an open morning for current Year 5 students on Friday 
5th July from 9.00am until 10.30am.  If your child will be attending this 
event, please could you let our office staff know. 
 
Summer Fete 
The PTA are holding their Summer Fete on Friday 5th July from 3.30pm.  If 
you are able to help set up or  help during the event, please sign up on the 
list which will be circulated in both the Infant and Junior School paygrounds. 
An online sign up sheet is now active for parents to volunteer to help at the 
fete.  Please use the link below to sign up.  All support and help is gratefully 
received - thank you.  https://volunteersignup.org/98XAW 

New Usernames and Password: 

Due to the recent upgrade of the VLE (Virtual Learning Environment), all 
parents will be given a new username and password. You will receive these 
by next Wednesday, if not today!  Please note your previous login details will 
not allow you to access the VLE.  

Non - Uniform Day - Wednesday 26th June  

A non-uniform day has been put in place next week, for children to bring in a 
Jolly Jar or an item to sell at the School's Summer Fete on Friday 5th July.   

Jolly Jars can be a jam jar or a similar container that is crammed full with 
little goodies to sell.  Some children decorate their Jolly Jar with great 
designs! Thank you in advance for your kind donations. 

District Sports Event - Wednesday 26th June  

Y5 & Y6 pupils have been invited to represent the school at this year's 
District Sports Event at Dursley Primary School.  The event starts at 
6pm.  Please refer to Mr Hitchman's letter for further details. 

Y5 Pupils to meet their Y2 buddies 

Y5 pupils will be going across to the Infant school  to meet their Y2 
buddies.  Whilst they are over there, they will share a favourite book  

and get to know their buddy.  

Y6 Perfume Experiment Day at Marling School 

The Y6 pupils will be travelling to Marling school to have a great day in the 
'Science Labs'.  Whilst they are there, they will be learning about chemical 
changes and creating their own perfume.  For further details please refer to 
the class letter.  
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Important Dates to 
Remember this 
Summer Term 6: 

Important PTA events for 
your diary: 

Summer Socials at 
Dursley Recreational 
Ground, 11.00am on 
Thursday 8th August, 
Sunday 18th August and 
Thursday 22nd August. 

PTA Annual General 
Meeting—date and 
location to be confirmed. 

Further dates will be 
added soon! 

 

Have a great  
weekend! 

VLE – (Virtual Learning Environment)  

From September, all parents will have the facility to pay for lunches, trips or 
special events for their child on the VLE’s epay section.  You will also be able 
to view the hot lunch menu and select your child’s meals.    

Further information and step by step guides for the VLE will be published 
and circulated to parents.    

 Please note: we will not be using the Parent Pay or Parent Mail from 
September 2019, this will all be done through the VLE system.   There will 
also be a period of transition for parents to familiarise themselves with the 
system – so please do not worry if you cannot access the pay facility 
straightaway, we will take this into consideration.  If you do have monies in 
credit with Parent Pay, then CBAT will look into this and arrange a transfer – 
if applicable.  

With any new handover of system or processes, there might be a few 
teething problems to start with, especially as it is a whole school change.  All 
we ask is that you are patient with us, in trying to rectify any ‘Gremlins’ that 
may arise. Thank you.    

Newsletters & Text Messaging   

Communication will be circulated to parents using the text messaging and 
email service through the VLE.  Guides will be circulated to help parents view 
these messages from the school.    

Newsletters are normally circulated weekly by email.  Parents can request a 
paper copy.  Newsletters can also be downloaded from the school’s 
website.   

Caterlink Menu:  

The new meal menu will be circulated to all parents, once Caterlink have 
distributed it to our school.   

Diary Dates:   

Next year’s diary dates will be circulated to all parents in the first week back 
in September.  These will include special assemblies, parents’ evenings and 
sports day etc.    
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